
urom: Amber Szady <ASzady@sgcsd.net> 
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 11:37 AM 
To: Jill Bush <JBush@sgcsd.net> 
Cc: Catie Magil <cmagil@sgcsd.net>; Peter Bednarek <PBednarek@sgcsd.net> 
Subject: My position 

  
Good afternoon, 
 
I would like to formally resign my position here at the High School as an account 
clerk/typist. I am accepting a position elsewhere in the district. 
 
Thank you, 
Amber Szady  
 
 
 
Amber Szady 
Secretary, ECAF Account Clerk 
Scotia-Glenville High School, Counseling Office 

518.347.3600 Ext. 6052 

 
 


